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Review of survey questions.  Phrasing of questions is coming along well overall, 
still several specific items to sort out.  Tamsin has solved a couple of the Survey 
Monkey formatting problems. 
 
Expect to be able to post notice of survey on Town website – and send notice in 
Town Announcements – on June 1st.  Will/can have hardcopy surveys available at 
ATM June 12th. 


